MAC Registration Now Open!

2019 MAC/MLA Annual Meeting

"Rising to the Occasion: Resiliency, Flexibility, Creativity"

October 5-7; Durham, NC

<u>Registration</u> for the 2019 MAC Meeting is now open! Make plans to join your colleagues in Durham, NC and Rise to the Occasion!



Online Registration

To register for the 2019 meeting, connect to http://macmla.wildapricot.org/macregistration

If you register by the August 30th "early bird" deadline, you will save \$30!

Online registration ends on September 14th.

There are 3 separate registration events: MAC & MLA Chapter Members, Non-Members, and Exhibitor/Sponsor (Coming Soon!).

Do I need to login to register?

If you are a MAC member, please login with the email address and password that you previously set via Wild Apricot so the system can properly classify your registration, apply the appropriate rate, and connect your registration with the member record. If you have not logged in previously, you will need to reset your password. Members of other MLA Chapters (who are not MAC Members) and Non-Members DO NOT have to login to register.

How are payments collected?

Credit card payments for registration are processed using the Pay Online option and no longer processed via PayPal. The charge will appear on your credit card statement as a payment to MID-ATLANTIC MED LIBRAR. Confirmation and receipt emails are generated after completing the registration process.

If you want to pay by check, please use the Invoice me button and you will receive an invoice via email. Print the invoice and send it along with a check (payable to MAC/MLA) to <u>Layla Heimlich</u>, MAC Treasurer, MedStar Washington Hospital Center, Health Sciences Library, Room 2A-43, 110 Irving Street NW, Washington, DC 20010.

What happens if I cancel?

If you cancel your registration at anytime after completing the form and prior to completing the process, you will get an invoice via email and your registration will be pending. At that point, you will have the option to login and complete the process. If you do not want to complete the registration, you will need to contact Beverly Murphy (beverly.murphy@duke.edu) or Virginia Carden (virginia.carden@duke.edu), Registration Co-Chairs, or Lynn Eades, Membership Database Manager (beades@med.unc.edu) to be cleared from the system.

On-site Registration

On-site registration must be paid with a credit card or check.

Questions? Please contact:

Beverly Murphy and Virginia Carden MAC Registration Co-Chairs beverly.murphy@duke.edu virginia.carden@duke.edu